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            14th March 2022 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 Leaver Hoodie/T-Shirt 
As last year was so successful the PTA have arranged for “leavers’ hoodies” and “T-shirts” to be made available for 
those who wish to purchase one. Each hoodie/T-shirt will have the child’s name / nickname, the school name and 
all their classmates’ names. They are a fab bit of nostalgia for the children to keep for years to come! 
 
To order, please click the links below. The end date to order is Friday 29th April and purchased hoodies/T-shirts 
will be delivered to the school.  
 
Hoodie Order Form -  https://brandmachine.typeform.com/stm22-hood 
Adult - £26.50 
Kids - £23.50 
 
and  
 
T-Shirt Order Form -   https://brandmachine.typeform.com/stm22-tee 
Adult - £18.00 
Kids - £17.00 
 
Thank you for continued support of the PTA over the years, we hope your children all leave with some great 
memories.  
 
Year 6 Year Book 
 
Every year we produce a colourful memento of your child’s time at the school in the form of a year book.  This 
book includes biographies the children write themselves and a few words about what their friends think of them.  
It is 40 pages and in full colour with pictures taken by the school of various activities through the years.  The cost 
of the yearbook is £12.50 to be paid by Friday 6th May.   
 
If you are interested in ordering a book please go onto your ParentMail account to pay.  If you do not want to 
order one, please ignore the payment. 
 
Yours sincerely 
PTA 
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